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Notice of Community Meeting

The South Summit School District and Master Planning
Committee are seeking public input at a community meeting
on Tuesday, January 31, 2017 from 6:30-7:30 p.m. at South
Summit Middle School. The public is invited and encouraged to
attend and offer feedback.

South Summit School District is in the midst of a growth spurt. For
the past several months, the district and Board of Education have
been working with an architectural firm to create an in-depth
analysis of the current state of capital facilities and growth
projections. Based on these findings, it's been determined that a
master plan is needed in order to achieve the District’s vision,
“Valuing students and preparing them for success.”

A Master Planning Committee has been organized and is charged
with researching possible strategies and solutions to best manage
the expected growth and present its recommendations to the
School Board.

The public is invited to attend a community meeting on Tuesday,
January 31, 2017 from 6:30-7:30 p.m. at South Summit Middle
School and offer feedback.
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